
Newington Baptist Church

Business Meeting - July 21, 2019

The meeting was called to order by Bob Hinson, Moderator. Pastor Mike

Gray opened with prayer. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept

the minutes from last meeting as written in agenda.

Reports:

Financial:

Wanda German, Treasurer, gave an overview of the Congregational Report,

Designated Funds and Budget vs. Actual. A motion was made, seconded and

approved to accept report as written in the Agenda.

Officer:

Pastor Gray thanked and honored Jason and Kristen Hamill for their work

with the youth of the church. He, also, praised Heather King for an outstanding job

with this year’s Vacation Bible School which averaged 120 kids per day.

Bob Hinson expressed excitement for the future of the church.

Jerry German, Board of Directors Chairman, reported that they were

half-way through rewriting the Policies and Procedures for the church and election

of new BOD member is coming soon.

New Business:

Deacon Election nominees for 2019-2022 are:

Rich Cherkauer, Charles Crone, Alan Douglas, Walter Johnson, Steve

Kancianic, Buddy King and Frank Wingfield

Continuing Deacons are:

Bob Hinson, Doug Hull and Joe Semanski.

A motion was made to accept nominees, seconded and approved.



Officers and Action Teams nominees for 2019-20, as listed in the Agenda,

with amendment to add Virginia Keniston to Seeds of Faith Team, were presented.

A motion was made to approve as presented. Seconded and approved.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned by Pastor Mike Gray

with prayer.

Respectfully Submitted, Jeraldine Young, Clerk.


